
Dear Parent/Carer,

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK - PANTO ONLINE

We are delighted to inform you that the BSA have organised an Online Pantomime which will stream
into school on Friday 9th December. Children will enjoy over an hour of pantomime fun, which they
will watch either as a class or in the hall. The show will be Jack and the Beanstalk, and is performed
by Panto Online. You can find out more about them here: https://www.pantoonline.co.uk/

To make it that extra bit special, we’ve arranged for interval ice creams for the children to enjoy (or
ice lollies for those with dairy allergies). We will cater for allergies and dietary restrictions but if you
do not wish for your child to receive an interval snack, please let the office know.

The BSA has raised a great deal of money already this year and that’s thanks to you, so this event is
entirely free and our way of giving back to the school and providing something for all the children to
enjoy together.

Thank you for your continued support.

Hollie Collins
Chair of the BSA
Registered Charity No. 1026297

https://www.pantoonline.co.uk/

